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March 14, 2018

RE: Russell Bucklew
Precautionary Measures no. MC-177-14
United States

Dear Sirs:

| am pleased to address you on behalf of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights in
reference to the precautionary measures granted in favor of Russell Bucklew in The United States.

In this regard, | inform you that the Commission sent a communication to the Government of the
United States, on the present date, reiterating the request for precautionary measures set out in Resolution
No. 14/2014, so as to ensure that the sentence against Mr. Bucklew is not carried out until such time as the
IACHR has been able to issue its determination on the merits of case 12.958.

Sincerely,

& 1y
Wi/ /e
Elizabeth Abi-Mershed
Assistant Executive Secretary

American Civil Liberties Union
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